
 

 

 

PATCHWORK QUILT GROUP COMPETITION 

Rules & Regulations 

*This new competition is currently open to all shows and groups to adopt. 
*** If group support is sufficient the RAS will be invited to conduct a State Final starting 2021 

 

1. The exhibit is to be not more than one metre on any one side (rectangle or square shape only) 

2. Framed and board mounted exhibits not permitted. 

3. Must be machine pieced and machine quilted. 

4. Minimal Embellishments. Small amount only not to overpower patchwork. 

5. Each exhibit entered must be the bona fide work of the exhibitor. 

6. An exhibit having won at a Show will compete at a Group Final. 

7. An exhibit is only eligible to represent one Society at Group level and one Group at State level 

8. If, for any reason, a winner is unable to compete at Group level then the second placegetter is 
eligible to compete. 

9. All work to have been completed in the last eighteen (18) months prior to its entry at a local 

show. 

10. An exhibit that has previously competed at Group level is not eligible to compete again. 

11. If this class is not scheduled or attracts no entries at a local show, the Chief Pavilion Steward in 

consultation with the appropriate Pavilion Section Judges, may select a suitable quilt and, with 

the exhibitor’s permission, enter them in the Group judging as an exhibit representing the 

particular Society concerned. 

12. Group Final location and date is to be determined by the Group. It is the responsibility of either 

the exhibitor or the Show Society to ensure the quilt is delivered on Judging Day and collected in 

an appropriate time frame after the competition. 

Judging will take place for the Rich Fruit Cake, Three Different Types of Wool and Machine 
Quilted Piece 1m x 1m on the 16th of September in the Rural Youth Hall, Albany Street entrance 
to the Showground. Exhibits are to be dropped off between 8 and 9am on the day of judging. 
Entry forms can be downloaded from the Show website www.berryshow.org.au, picked up from 
the Berry Sow Office on Tuesdays between 12 and 4pm or can be emailed at your request. 
Entries need to be returned one week prior, by the 9th of September and can be left at the Show 
Office Tuesdays between 12 and 4pm, pushed through the Show office door slot or emailed to 
berryshow@virtualcity.com.au. If you have any questions please call Sharon on 0412 055 579, 
4464 3229 or email jeffery@shoalhaven.net.au. 


